
From: maryaliceshepherd   

Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 6:33 PM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reptilia 

After decades of hard work to bring London into the 21st century with regards to banning circuses and 

building in humane and progressive measures at Animal Control, it appears that the city fathers are 

taking us to a worse place than ever.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

This situation is appalling. I hope that our councillors will educate themselves and put an end to this 

embarrassment to our city which was becoming better regarded for how animals are treated.  

Yours truly, 

Mary A. Snepherd 

 

 


